
 MINUTES 
CITY OF SUWANEE 

PUBLIC ARTS COMMISSION (PAC) MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10, 2019 

6:00 PM 

Attending: 
Commission members: Cherie Heringer, Sean Mulligan, Lisa Winton, Berney Kirkland, Keith 
Nabb (left at 6:50 p.m.), (Susan Costley-Absent), (Annie Davis-Absent) 
 
Staff: Toni Shrewsbury, Alyssa Durden 
 
Call to Order 
Lisa Winton called the meeting to order at 6:12 p.m. 
 
Adoption of the Agenda 
Sean Mulligan moved to adopt the agenda as presented (Keith Nabb 2nd).  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
Cherie Heringer moved to approve the March 13, 2019 and March 28, 2019 minutes as 
presented (Berney Kirkland 2nd).  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
Developer Presentation  
Suwanee Village, a mixed-use development of 276 multi-family units and approximately 18,000 
square feet of retail space, was represented by Ellen Proctor, Development Associate with 
Pollack Shores Real Estate Group.  Ms. Proctor shared with the commission members that 
Pollack Shores has incorporated distinctive benches, landscaping, and feature walls, both 
exterior and interior, throughout the property.  PAC members shared additional suggestions 
which Ms. Proctor will present to her company.  Alyssa Durden offered the public art consultant 
services of Linc Weis.  
 
Project Updates 

• Capital Campaign – Toni Shrewsbury reported that just under $270,000 has been 
pledged thus far with appointments continuing to be scheduled.   

• SculpTour 2019 – Toni shared that contracts have gone out to the participating artists 
and installations are being scheduled for the weeks of May 20 through May 24, 2019 
and May 27 through May 31, 2019.  She further shared that Al Garnto has completed his 
kinetic piece and will be sending photos later in the week. 

• North Gwinnett Arts Association – Keith Nabb and Cherie Heringer reported the 
following updates: 
 Tables on the lawn for Jazz Fest 2019 are still available for purchase at $300 per 

table. 
 Grant applications are still out. 



 The Suwanee Skyline Soiree, held on April 13, 2019, was a success with 140 
tickets sold and approximately $10,000 raised for the organization. 

 The NGAA hosted 18, sold-out, lantern-making workshops for this year’s ‘Glow in 
the Park. 

 The Fine Arts Festival will be held on Saturday and Sunday, October 5 and 6, 
2019. 

 
Adjournment 
Sean Mulligan moved to adjourn at 7:15 p.m. (Cherie Heringer 2nd). Motion carried 4-0. 

Minutes taken by Toni Shrewsbury 
 
 


